
 

                            

 SURVEY ON SPIRITUALITY  
 & MEANING IN LIFE. 

 

The following is a link to a survey 
for some research  being conducted 
by Dr. Dorothy Steffler and research 
assistants Kenneth Murdoch, and 
Jessica Gosselin on the connection 
between Spirituality (or lack there-
of) and Meaning in life.  
 

It will take you approximately 15 
minutes to complete it, and it would 
help them tremendously if you did! 
The more responses they            
receive, the better! It is               
completely anonymous. 
 
Thank you for your time! 
 

https://
www.surveymonkey.com/s/

SpiritualityAndMeaning 
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READING WEEK IN NOVEMBER? 
 

DO  THIS ONE QUESTION SURVEY - TO LET  
US KNOW WHAT YOU THINK ABOUT A  

NOVEMBER READING WEEK 
 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/GKKN7FB  
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BAD WRITING CONTEST 

FEES PAST DUE 

DR. RIETH ON CAMPUS 

CLUBS & ASSOCIATIONS 

CHOICES WEEKLY MENU 

 

Quote of the week: 

 

We are what we repeatedly do. 

Excellence then is not an act, 

but a habit. 

 

           ~Aristotle 

FUDGE LADY ON CAMPUS 
 

Shelly will once again bring her wonderful selection of  
fudge to Concordia, and will be here October 22nd, 23rd  
and 24th in Tegler Centre, or in front of the Bookstore.  
Shelly will be donating a portion of her proceeds in  
support of student scholarships and bursaries  through 
 the Make Your Mark program. Christmas orders welcome. 
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Every year the English Department runs a creative writing contest. This 
year we are doing our own version of the Bulwer-Lytton Fiction Contest.  
 
The rules: All you have to do is come up with the opening sentence of a 
novel. That's right — just one sentence. The catch is that it has to be the 
worst sentence possible. And by "worst" we don't mean that your spelling or 
grammar should be atrocious. Instead, you should aim for something corny, 
wacky, lame, melodramatic, over the top.  
 

For examples of wonderfully bad opening sentences, just follow the link 
above. It's generally a good idea to pick a genre (like western, harlequin 
romance, science fiction) that you want to parody. 
 

The contest is open to all students, faculty, and staff until December 1st 
(midnight). Entries should be emailed to Dr. Conrad van Dyk 
(conrad.vandyk@concordia.ab.ca). You can submit up to 3 entries. 
 
As soon as entries come in they will be posted on our website and you will 
have a chance to comment on them and tell us which ones you like. Your 
comments may influence the judging committee! 
 

Prizes: the winner will receive a $50 Amazon gift card. The runner-up will 
receive a $25 dollar Amazon gift card. All other participants will receive a 
few good laughs. 
 
 

http://www.bulwer-lytton.com/
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   Fall Term Fees Are Past Due  

   Interest Has Been Charged 
 
 
 

Fall term fees are now past due.  Student Accounts are being encumbered 
and interest charges have been applied.  IF YOU HAVE NOT ALREADY DONE 
SO, PLEASE PAY YOUR ACCOUNT IMMEDIATELY!  If you have extenuating cir-
cumstances causing delay in payment, please contact Student Accounts. 
 
You can check your account information online through Concordia’s website 
http://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/ 
 
If you need a statement, you can request one from Student Accounts 
 
Fees can also be paid at the Student Accounts Office. 
 
Fees can also be paid through your bank by setting up Concordia University 
College of Alberta as a biller and using your ID number as your account num-
ber, as well as by credit card through online student services on Concordia’s 
website http://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/ 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Student Accounts 
780-479-9206 
studentaccts@concordia.ab.ca 

 

http://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/
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DR. RIETH ON CAMPUS OCTOBER 29TH,2012 
 

On October 29th, ULBRA’s VP Academic Undergraduate, Dr. Ricardo 
Rieth, from Canoas, Brazil, will be visiting Concordia  campus . Dr. Ri-
eth will deliver a message at  chapel. After chapel lhe will present 
the Lutheran University from Brazil (ULBRA) to the audience, still in 
the auditorium! Please join us! 
 



DAILY SPECIALS: WEEK OF  October 22nd 2012 

 

 

MONDAY: 

 Lunch: Chinese Style Pepper Steak on Steamed Rice 

 Supper: Curried Boneless Skinless Chicken with Bombay Roasted Potatoes 

TUESDAY: 

Lunch: Chicken Satay with Peanut Sauce,  Whole Grain Rice &  Bean Sprout Salad 

Supper: Spaghettini  & Lean Turkey Meat Balls 

WEDNESDAY: 

Lunch: Butter Chicken & Basmati  Rice 

Supper: Organic Alberta Beef Three Bean Chili with Grilled Double Corn Cheddar Bread 

THURSDAY: 

Lunch: Chinese Chicken Dumpling & Vegetable Soup in Oriental Chicken & Ginger Broth 

Supper: Tuna Casserole with Salad Bar 

FRIDAY: 

Lunch: Pita Pizzas with Salad Bar 

Supper: Red & White Chicken Lasagna Baked with Feta Cheese & Spinach  

 

 

 

 

Please note that “Choices” will typically offer a variety of side in the daily menu. Choices 

also offer an extensive short order menu. Prices are based on portion and the number of 

side orders. 


